
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

March 2019 

Dear Parents, 

Forest School - Reception 

 

Forest school sessions will continue during the summer. 

 

We would like to invite you to join in and experience some of our outdoor activities with your child.  This will be within 

one of your child’s allocated slots.  This will be limited to one adult per child.  Places will be allocated in the order slips 

are returned to a maximum of 10 adults per sessions.  On this occasion we are unable to accommodate younger children. 

 

The sessions for each class are  

 

RM  RL RH 
Friday 26th April Friday 17th May Friday 14th June 

Friday 10th May Wednesday 22nd May Friday 28th June 

Thursday 16th May Friday 7th June Wednesday 10th July 

 

You will get to join us around the fire for stories and toasting marshmallows, engage in messy play, be creative and 

ultimately use your imagination! 

 

You will need to wear the appropriate clothes and arrive at 1.15pm. 

 

You will both/all need suitable clothes (these should be old as we will be going out in all weathers and will get muddy). 

 

 Long trousers 

 Wellies/trainers 

 Waterproof warm coat 

 Jumper 

 T-shirt 

 Hat 

 Gloves 

 Jogging bottoms or leggings (not jeans). 

 

The school has sets of waterproof over clothes and wellies that the children can borrow for the session but unfortunately 

we will not be able to provide adults with these.  You and your child will go home in the clothes they wear for forest 

school. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

Forest School – Reception                            Please return to class teacher 
 

 

Childs Name: ……………………………………………………………………………… Class:    RM 

 

I would like to attend the forest school session from 1.15 – 3.00 Friday 26th April  □ 

   Friday 10th May  □  

   Thursday 16th May □ 

 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………………. Dated: …………………... 

  

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

mailto:admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk
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Dear Parents, 

Forest School - Reception 

 

Forest school sessions will continue during the summer. 

 

We would like to invite you to join in and experience some of our outdoor activities with your child.  This will be within 

one of your child’s allocated slots.  This will be limited to one adult per child.  Places will be allocated in the order slips 

are returned to a maximum of 10 adults per sessions.  On this occasion we are unable to accommodate younger children. 

 

The sessions for each class are  

 

RM  RL RH 
Friday 26th April Friday 17th May Friday 14th June 

Friday 10th May Wednesday 22nd May Friday 28th June 

Thursday 16th May Friday 7th June Wednesday 10th July 

 

You will get to join us around the fire for stories and toasting marshmallows, engage in messy play, be creative and 

ultimately use your imagination! 

 

You will need to wear the appropriate clothes and arrive at 1.15pm. 

 

You will both/all need suitable clothes (these should be old as we will be going out in all weathers and will get muddy). 

 

 Long trousers 

 Wellies/trainers 

 Waterproof warm coat 

 Jumper 

 T-shirt 
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 Gloves 

 Jogging bottoms or leggings (not jeans). 

 

The school has sets of waterproof over clothes and wellies that the children can borrow for the session but unfortunately 

we will not be able to provide adults with these.  You and your child will go home in the clothes they wear for forest 

school. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

Forest School – Reception                            Please return to class teacher 
 

 

Childs Name: ……………………………………………………………………………… Class:    RL 

 

I would like to attend the forest school session from 1.15 – 3.00 Friday 17th May  □ 

   Wednesday 22nd May □  

   Friday 7th June  □ 

 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………………. Dated: …………………... 

  

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

mailto:admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk
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Dear Parents, 
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You will get to join us around the fire for stories and toasting marshmallows, engage in messy play, be creative and 

ultimately use your imagination! 

 

You will need to wear the appropriate clothes and arrive at 1.15pm. 

 

You will both/all need suitable clothes (these should be old as we will be going out in all weathers and will get muddy). 

 

 Long trousers 

 Wellies/trainers 

 Waterproof warm coat 

 Jumper 

 T-shirt 

 Hat 

 Gloves 
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The school has sets of waterproof over clothes and wellies that the children can borrow for the session but unfortunately 

we will not be able to provide adults with these.  You and your child will go home in the clothes they wear for forest 

school. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

Forest School – Reception                            Please return to class teacher 
 

 

Childs Name: ……………………………………………………………………………… Class:    RH 

 

I would like to attend the forest school session from 1.15 – 3.00 Friday 14th June  □ 

   Friday 28th June  □  

   Wednesday 10th July □ 

 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………………. Dated: …………………... 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

mailto:admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk


 


